
 

25th March 2022 

Dear Parents, 

We are fast approaching the end of this half term, meaning we are starting to prepare for returning to school after the 

Easter break. Just three weeks after we return from Easter will be the Key Stage 2 Statutory Assessments Tests (SATs).  

The tests will take place between Monday 9th May and Thursday 12th May.  

Monday 9th May • Punctuation and Grammar (paper 1) 

• Spelling (paper 2) 

Tuesday 10th May • Reading paper 

Wednesday 11th May  • Arithmetic (paper 1) 

• Reasoning (paper 2) 

Thursday 12th May • Reasoning (paper 3) 

16th May – 30th June • Writing Assessments 

We will be sending out a video presentation, which will contain more information regarding the week. We will notify 

you once this has been emailed out.  

On each of the SATs mornings, we will be asking the children to come into school at 8:10am for breakfast to help 

them settle and make sure they sit the tests on a full stomach, ensuring the best possible success for them. They will 

also have a short physical activity and meditation before they start the test. We are asking for a contribution of £2 

each towards the four days of breakfast. The breakfasts will include different options on each day such as: cereal, 

beans on toast, sausages, bacon, toast, fruit and fresh juice. 

On Thursday 12th May, we will be having a sausage and chips lunch to celebrate the children’s resilience and 

successes of the week. If you wish for your child to take part in this lunch, they will need to pay £3 each. Children 

are welcome to bring in a small fizzy drink of their choice for this lunch. If your child would prefer to bring their own 

lunch in and not have the sausage and chips, they are welcome to.  

Please complete the reply slip on the next page and return by Friday 1st April 2022.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mrs Ayton and Mr Cooper 
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Reply slip: SATS event 

 

Child name:____________________________________________ 

My child would/would not (please delete) like to have sausage and chips on Thursday 12th May. 

My child will be attending the SATs breakfast club on                                  (Please tick)       

the mornings of SATs week (Mon 9th  – Thu 12th) at 8:10am  

I enclose £_______ cash.  

 

Signed:______________________                      Date:________________________ 


